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To Whom it may concern,

A Skatepark in Petaluma would be Perfect!
Petaluma needs this to keep our teens and preteens even our Adults who still love to skate engaged!
Less media time!
Physically active!
Social!
Fun!
I vote yes
Let’s get one Petaluma.
Roxana Barron
Sonoma County resident

Sent from my iPhone




